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By	Christian	Michalik 

June 8, 2018 

I want to take this opportunity to express my appreciation to everyone in LRSD who was a part 

of our successful 3rd Annual Graduation Powwow at Dakota Collegiate. 

Once again, the event was an amazing way for us to come together as a community to honour 

our LRSD graduates. This year we also had the pleasure of seeing our students from powwow 

clubs take part and dance throughout the evening with their hand-made regalia.  

I’m so gratified to see Indigenous cultures and perspectives taking root and blossoming in 

LRSD.  

None of this would be possible without the tremendous help received from both the planning 

committee and all the LRSD staff involved. It was obvious to all who attended that you put a 

great amount of time and effort into making the powwow a success. It wouldn’t have been the 

same without your help. 

To all of our graduating students and families, congratulations on your achievements. We were 

proud to celebrate with you.   

To all of the staff, volunteers and powwow dancers, myself and the Superintendent’s 

Team appreciate all your hard work. We're looking forward to next year!  

Miigwech. 

Christian 


